On May 10, 2007, Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Board Item - AC4-Continuation of the Interagency Transition Agreement with Center for Child Development

 

REQUEST:
How does this not have a financial impact?

RESPONSE:

This is an interagency agreement to facilitate the smooth transition of students with disabilities from Part B (birth to two years of age) to Part C (3-22 years of age) programs. There is no financial impact as this transition is required.  This agreement delineates the responsibilities of each of the agencies. No additional staff have been required to implement the agreement.
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